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APPENDIX VII: 

Notice of Pest Control and Asbestos 

2013-2014 

This school periodically applies pesticides indoors. For more 

information 

Contact the IPM Coordinator, Clay Reynolds, 432-586-1080.  We are 

regulated by the Texas Department of Agriculture, Structural Pest 

Control Service, PO Box 12847, Austin, TX 78711-2847, Telephone: 

(512) 305-8250. 

 

 

 

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos 

Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), in the fall of 1988 we performed 

inspections of each of our original school buildings for asbestos containing 

building materials.  The inspection findings and asbestos management plans have 

been on file in the school administrative office since that time. 

 

The new constructed buildings have notification by the Architect that the supply or 

installation of asbestos containing materials was not specified or noted in the 

drawings. 

 

The EPA requires us to perform re-inspections of the asbestos materials every 

three years.  An accredited management planner reviewed the results of the re-

inspections. 

 

All asbestos materials in Kermit ISD are in good condition and we will continue to 

manage them in place, as recommended by the accredited management planner. 

 

The Management Plan file can be viewed in the school’s Bus Barn office anytime 

(M-F, 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.) and at each campus office. 

 


